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West Yorkshire Secondary Schools
Chess Championship

On Friday 26th April 2024, a group of HGS students competed in the second leg of the West 
Yorkshire Secondary Schools Chess Championship, organised by the Yorkshire Chess Associa-
tion and held at St Bede’s and St Joseph’s Catholic College. The team comprised of Samiksha 
Yerabati (7P2), Shriaansh Ganti (9H2), Arnav Maniyar (12P3) and Navaneeth Roshan Sasiku-
mar (12H2).

The first leg took place back in November, with 32 teams competing. We won 11 games and 
drew 1 to reach joint 1st place alongside 3 other teams. 

In the second leg, the HGS team played brilliantly, achieving the highest number of won 
games across all teams overall, but some missed opportunities while playing against the 
Grammar School at Leeds Team A dropped us to 2nd place.

 A huge thank you to Andy (seen here in the photo), the event organiser for a very well or-
ganised and well fought event.

   		

DIARY DATES
Monday 6 May - Bank Holiday - 

school closed

Tuesday  9 May - GCSE Exams begin

Friday 10 May  - Year 13 Leavers Day

Monday 13 May  - A Level Exams begin

Friday 17 -Monday 20 May - France Trip

Thursday 23 May - 
Youth Theatre Performance

Friday 24- Tuesday 28 May 
New York Trip

Friday 24 - Friday 31 May 
Springbreak half-term - School closed
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We are really excited to be planning the school trip to Yorkshire’s 
ultimate theme park attraction and an award-winning zoo, Flamingo 
Land on Friday 12th July for year 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12. The day is a great 

opportunity to have some fun with friends! Students can choose to ride 
the thrilling white-knuckle rollercoasters or choose to take it easier 
on the enormous range of family rides. Alternatively, students can 

visit over 140 species in the zoo, learning about conservation in their 
discovery centre. Whatever the plans may be, we guarantee that all 

students will have a memorable day, filled with fun and laughter so we 
hope you will enjoy us!

Payment and consent is given on ParentPay.

NB: We plan for students to get the most from the experience, 
therefore we are allowing students to wander around in their own 

friendship groups (3+) once they have been registered at the entrance. 
Staff will be around the park for ease of access and support. It is 

important that all students uphold the standards of our school and keep 
each other safe. If any student is unconfident about being without a 

member of staff, please let us know so we can arrange further support 
during the day.

On Saturday 27th April, Miraya Vyas, year 10, 
participated in the KUGB National Karate Cham-

pionships where she represented Shotokan 
Karate Club. This was Miraya’s first time com-

peting and we are proud to say that she secured 
her place in the finals where she won a bronze 

medal! 

Great news Miraya, let’s hope this is the start of 
your success in Karate.

An Excellent Kick-start for Miraya

THE GREAT 
HGS STAFF

A huge thank you to those staff who 
took part in the annual Staff House Bake 
Off. This years theme was 'Animals' and 

there were some fantastic entries. 

It's safe to say the student judges en-
joyed the tasting this lunchtime. 

Congratulations to the winners
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